

2nd Wednesday Match – December 12th, 2018

Well, we have been bitten by the winter bug. With 8"+ of snow still on the ground and the roads to the club still quite icy, the match for tomorrow is a **NO** go.

There will not be another Wednesday match until March unless we have a freak warm weather event.

Thanks a Bunch
Major BS Walker

Hello Everyone

The Cavalier Cowboys will be having their second Wednesday match this Wednesday, Dec.12. This will be our last Wednesday match until the winter passes and will resume again in March. Weather forecast for the match is supposed to be in the mid to upper 40's and sunny so it will even feel warmer than actual temperatures. Gates open at 10:00 with first shot at 12 noon.

Hope you can make it

Major BSW

Attached are the stages – trying something a little more different.

[Cavalier Match 12-12-2018.pdf](#)